
1st September 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

R.E - Colour Run

On Friday 8th September, to celebrate the end of Diversity Week,
Atlantic Academy will be holding our first ever Colour Run!

Families are welcome to spectate from 1.45pm, the event will take place on the Sports Field; with the first year group
running at 2pm. The children will complete a lap of the Daily Mile Route, which they will all be familiar with (apart from our
new starters) Whilst completing the lap, the children will run through non-toxic powder paints, covering them in wonderful
colours!

In order for your child to take part, they must have a pair of sunglasses or goggles to wear (if your child normally wears
glasses, these are fine), and are required to bring in white (or other light coloured) clothing to change into before the run.
Like all colour powders used for these events, it can stain. Please send your child with items of clothing that you are happy
to go home a little more colourful than before! We wish to avoid uniform for this reason.

Your child will not be able to participate in this event if they do not have sunglasses or goggles to protect their eyes.
Your child will not be able to participate in this event if they do not have suitable clothing. Your child will not be able
to participate in this event if you do not complete this consent form before Thursday 7th September at 5pm.

Our Atlantic PTFA will be on site selling refreshments throughout the event, any donations for this stall can be handed to
the school office or to Ms Powell on the Primary gate at the end of each day prior to the event. There will also be donation
buckets around for donations to our PTFA, who have planned incredible events for you and your children to enjoy this
upcoming school year.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our first event of the new school year. Any questions or queries
please contact Ms Powell on epowell@atlantic-aspirations.org.

Kind Regards,

M� E Powel�

Ms Powell and the Atlantic PTFA

https://forms.gle/VogZkB28xWGXLWZMA
mailto:epowell@atlantic-aspirations.org



